
Hello,

Welcome to the twelfth edition of our 211 newsletter, where we share information on 211 services 
and benefits, funding updates, and opportunities for you to become an advocate for 211. 

211 to Launch in Late September

United Way of Lake County’s free, confidential, 24-hour information and referral helpline is on track
to launch in late September thanks to the incredible collaboration and support of our many partners
and volunteers.

Soon, 211 will be Lake County’s one-stop shop for help. Lake County residents will be able to
connect to a wide range of health and human services by phone, text and online, including mental
health services, addiction support and rehabilitation, crisis counseling, supplemental food
programs, shelter and affordable housing options, employment and education support, financial
support, disaster information and relief…and much more!.

Right now the service is being thoroughly tested in preparation for our late September launch. The
testing process enables us to fine-tune the service to ensure that the best 211 program possible is
in place for Lake County. Resource navigators at our 211 contact center, who are experienced,
trained specialists, are gearing up to respond to calls and texts. It’s all coming together!

211 is a vital service and proven solution leveraged by millions of people across North America to
improve and save lives. In 2018, more than 94% of the United States had access to 211. United
Way of Lake County is proud to join soon.

Watch for an update on our launch plans in the next edition!

https://www.liveunitedlakecounty.org/portfolio/211/


Save the Date!

Don’t miss United Way of Lake County’s 211 launch event! Mark your calendars for breakfast on
Tuesday, September 24, at Independence Grove in Libertyville where we are excited to celebrate
the official launch of 211 in Lake County, share examples of how 211 helps residents and our
community, and recognize the efforts of all of our many partners and volunteers who have joined
with us to bring 211 to Lake County. Stay tuned for more details in the coming weeks.

Our Community of 211 Donors

United Way of Lake County is grateful to the following community partners and individuals for their
generous financial support in bringing 211 to Lake County:

Advocate Aurora Health
Astellas
AT&T
Avon Township
Benton Township
BMO Harris Bank
Comcast
First Midwest Bank
Healthcare Foundation of Northern
Lake County

Chuck and Teresa Bartels
Judy and Larry Berliant
Monica Burmeister
Nancy Coolley
Irene Hrusovsky
Joe and Sherry Pray
Mark and Sarah Schweitzer
Karen and Andrew Warrington
Mike Zafirovski



Lake County Government
Lake County Workforce Development
Libertyville Township
Lundbeck
MacLean-Fogg Component Solutions
Moraine Township
NorthShore Highland Park Hospital
Northwestern Medicine Lake Forest
Hospital
Peoples Gas and North Shore Gas
Community Fund
Sysmex America, Inc.
Trustmark Companies
United Way of Lake County
Vernon Township
Village of Gurnee
Warren Township
Wauconda Township
Waukegan Township
West Deerfield Township
Zion Township

Join the 211 Club!

Become a member of United Way of Lake County’s 211 Club. Donating $211 helps us to ensure
that all Lake County residents are aware of 211 and the benefits. We know that successful 211
programs invest in extensive outreach to the community. When you join the 211 Club, you will
become part of a growing team of individuals whose support is helping to ensure everyone in Lake
County who needs help gets connected to resources.

Thank you 211 Club members!

Wajiha Azher
Molly Brennan
Dennis Burke
Monica Burmeister
Carissa Casbon
Cameron Crombie
Ann Douma



Heather Gandy
Dru Garcia
Judy Kotsiopoulos
Sandra Lara
Kristi Long
Lisa McGee
Marilyn Mines
Sonia Munoz
Lori Nerheim
Diana Nielander
Kathleen O’Connor
Sami Porter
Cindy Simmons
Tejal Vakharia
Rudy Zuniga

Join the Club

How Can You Help?

1. Share this email and encourage your network to opt-in to 211 communications.
2. Follow United Way of Lake County on social media to receive more timely 211 updates.

(Click the social icons below.)
3. Help to sustain 211 in its second year!
4. Invite us to present 211 to your company. Click here to submit a request.

Best regards,

Deanna Olmem 
Manager, Safe & Stable Families

P.S.

"It has been an honor to be part of the marketing and testing phase of the 211 24-hour information
and referral helpline. This amazing resource will certainly benefit the countless members of our
Lake County community. The Highwood Public Library is looking forward to partner and participate
in the launch of 211." 

– Carmen Patlan, Executive Director, Highwood Public Library

https://is-tracking-link-api-prod.appspot.com/api/v1/click/4674234158153728/4544194252111872
https://www.classy.org/give/191205/#!/donation/checkout
https://is-tracking-link-api-prod.appspot.com/api/v1/click/5491414734995456/4544194252111872
https://is-tracking-link-api-prod.appspot.com/api/v1/click/5491414734995456/4544194252111872
https://www.classy.org/give/191205/#!/donation/checkout
https://engage.uwlakeco.org/comm/SurveyNE.jsp?SurveyKeyHex=51505A673B25525953757E3E&accountNumber=950394
https://www.facebook.com/unitedwaylakeco/
https://twitter.com/UnitedWayLakeCo
https://www.linkedin.com/company/united-way-of-lake-county/
https://www.instagram.com/unitedwaylakeco/
https://www.liveunitedlakecounty.org/2-1-1-opt-in/



